

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> <u>office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

31st January 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of our time in the European Union (I have tried to ensure that statement is entirely apolitical!).

Dates for next week:

Thursday 6th February: Starfish Class assembly (9.10am)

And beyond...

Thursday 13th: Shark Class assembly (9.10am)

Friday 14th: Cup Assembly; End of Term 3; Happy Valentine's Day!

Monday 24th: INSET Day - school closed to pupils

Tuesday 25th: Start of Term 4 for all pupils

Parking

Please can I ask that you park carefully and considerately when dropping-off and collecting, including not parking on any yellow lines. I appreciate the current building work on Denton Road is making things even more difficult than usual; however, the situation can very quickly become unsafe, as well as making parking for local residents and disabled badge holders impossible. Thank you for your support with this.

INSET Day: Monday 24th February

Please note that we return from half-term on Tuesday 25th February. Monday 24th February is an INSET day.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











